Roberta DiMezza
LY

From: Ron Leblanc <rleblanc10@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 7:06 PM

To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.

Ce: Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Gun Bills correction

Dear Chairman Craven,

In a previous email | referred to House Bill 7273, this is incorrect and should have stated House Bill
7373. Thank you for your consideration.

The statement should be:

| am a registered voter and must ask you to oppose House Bill 7373, which places unnecessary
burdens on the law abiding gun owners in Rhode Island.

Ronald Leblanc
Portsmouth, RI
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